
29 October 2013 

 
Dear Geography Alumni and friends, 

 
On behalf of the Department of Geography and Resource Management, we would like to send our warmest 

greetings to you and your family.  
This year marks the Golden Jubilee of the Chinese University of Hong Kong. The University has launched a series 

of celebratory events to commemorate the founding of CUHK on 17 October 1963. Amongst them, the CUHK Alumni 
Homecoming Day on 7 December 2013 is one of the highlighted events for the reunion of alumni and friends from 
different parts of the world. In this connection, the Department of Geography and Resource Management in association 
with the GRM Alumni Association will organize a reunion dinner on this special occasion for teachers and alumni to 
meet and share their memorable years in the Department. In addition to the reunion dinner, the Fourth Annual General 
Meeting of the GRM Alumni Association and a sharing session by alumni of different generations will be held before the 
dinner.  
 The reunion dinner will be an excellent opportunity for us to touch base again, to catch up with each other and to 
share with you the latest development of the Department. Over the years, our Department has steadily grown and 
flourished as a result of the dedicated efforts of staff and students as well as the warm and important support from the 
alumni. In the 2013 QS World University Rankings, our Department was ranked 33rd among the top 200 geography 
programmes around the world in recognition of its academic and educational excellence. This is certainly a great 
encouragement for us to continue our pursuit of excellence in teaching and research.  
 As a member of the GRM family, you are cordially invited to join the reunion gathering on 7 December 2013. 
Details are as follows: 
 

Date:  7 December 2013 (Saturday) 
Time:  3:00pm - 8:00pm 
Rundown:   3:00pm – 4:00pm:  Laboratories visit (2/F Wong Foo Yuan Building) 
 4:00pm – 5:30pm: Sharing session (Sino Building LT2) 
 5:30pm – 6:00pm: 4th AGM of CUGRMAA (Sino Building LT2) 
 6:00pm – 8:00pm: Reunion dinner (Chung Chi College Staff Club) 

 
Tickets of the dinner are HK$180 per person for adult, HK$100 per person for children from age 12 to below 18. 

Please return the attached reply slip, along with a crossed cheque made payable to “The Chinese University of Hong 
Kong Geography and Resource Management Alumni Association” to our office on or before 16 November, 2013 
(Saturday). We shall confirm your registration by email. Should you have any queries, please contact Mr. Lau Hoi Lung 
at (852) 3943 6643 or email (hllau@cuhk.edu.hk ). 
 We thank you in advance for your support for this memorable event and look forward to seeing you at the party.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 

            
      

Prof. Chen Yongqin, David   Prof. Leung Yee 
Chairman and Professor  President of CUGRMAA 
 
Encl. 
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